
NABARD All India Rural Financial Inclusion Survey- Additional information on EOI 

 

NABARD had given an advertisement on its website www.nabard.org for inviting 

letters for Expression Of Interest (EOI). The EOI received by NABARD are being 

processed to shortlist agencies for getting detailed bids. The information given in the 

EOI is not comparable across agencies in respect of a few aspects. Therefore, we 

have sent e-mails to the agencies/institutes to submit additional information on EOI in 

the given format. All the agencies/institutes, who have submitted EOI on the captioned 

subject are requested to check their e- mails  and send the desired information through 

e-mail  (nafis@nabard.org, nabnafis@gmail.com) latest by 27 October 2015. 
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